
‭Dear Students,‬

‭I am so thankful to be your teacher this upcoming year!  I am praying for each of you‬
‭this summer as we prepare to have the best third grade year ever.  Please keep those‬
‭reading minds sharp, those math skills polished, and most importantly have so much‬
‭fun the rest of this summer!  We are blessed to be a part of the Cathedral community‬
‭and I can’t wait to meet each and every one of you very soon!‬

‭God bless!‬
‭Ms. Sanchez‬

‭Philippians 4:4 “Rejoice in the Lord always; again I will say, rejoice!‬


